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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Lancashire County Council are once again providing Free School Meal Vocuhers over the Christmas 
period. 
 
You will be sent an email from EdenRed tomorrow (17th Dec) for each child who qualifies for Free 
School Meals in Years 7 to Year 11. The email contains a redemption code which you can exchange 
for a supermarket voucher on the EdenRed site. The email will go to the address of the primary 
contact held on school file (which may be different to the address you have registered for ParentMail - 
so please check all your email addresses). 
 
Full instructions for redeeming your code will be included in the email and you have until 17th March 
2022 to redeem the code. 
 
If you are having any problems redeeming the code, please contact reception tomorrow morning and 
we will endeavour to talk you through the process - unfortunately though we will not be able to 
provide pre-printed vouchers. 
 
As this is likely to be my last email of the year, I would like to wish you all a Happy Christmas, and 
look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 
 
Justine 
 
Mrs J Lee, School Business Manager 

 
Headteacher:  Mrs J Griffiths M.Sc, B.Sc, SLE, NPQH, FCCT 
 
Calder Road, Rawtenstall, Rossendale, Lancashire BB4 8HW 
 
Telephone:   01706 223171      
e-mail:    reception@aldergrange.lancs.sch.uk 
Website:   www.aldergrange.com 


